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As a housing provider, I'm against this bill as written.  We are no longer in a state of 

emergency (Covid related) and rewarding tenants for not paying rent is wrong.  The 

bill doesn't provide rent payments from the state to pay the unpayed rent so the 

housing provider will have to eat this loss.  This is unfair and quite frankly will hurt my 

small business.   


